
 

Home Learning 

The first week back we will be learning all about the season 

Autumn and Halloween. We have lots of lovely activities 

planned. If you go on any Autumn walks, collect some 

Autumn treasures to bring into Nursery. Take pictures so the 

children can tell us all about it.  

Next half term we will be working really hard on our 

counting and number recognition skills. This can be made 

fun in lots of ways… Try some over the half term: 

 Play hide and seek 

 Sing number rhymes (5 little monkeys, 5 little ducks etc.) 

 Play number snap 

 Go for a number walk or go on a shape hunt 

The children will also be taking part in phonics activities. 

Here are some games you can play at home: - 

 Eye spy is a good game to help them with initial 

sounds. 

 Busy Things on the tablet has lots of fun phonic 

games. 

 Explore singing songs and adding musical instruments 

to them. 

We wish you a lovely half term; be safe and enjoy lots of 

family time. We will see you all soon. 

Thank you 

Mrs Bentham 

 

 
  


